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Empire Energizer Community Update

March 13, 2023 

Dear Neighbor, 

It's been a busy two weeks here at Equinor! To those of you who listened in, asked a question, 
or submitted a comment during New York State's Article VII hearings: Thank You. 

Your feedback is important to us and valuable to the progression of the Empire Wind 2 project. 
We know you lead busy lives and we are grateful that you took the time to participate in an 
important part of New York State's process of considering the project. 

We on Equinor's Long Island Stakeholder Engagement team look forward to your continued 
feedback and community involvement in the development of Empire Wind 2. 

Again, we appreciate your time and commitment to participation in this process and encourage 
you to keep in touch. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Lienau 
Community Engagement Manager, Long Island 

Kerri Ann Souto 
Community Engagement Coordinator, Long Island 

You don't often get email from empirewind@equinor.quorumoutbox.com. Learn why this is important 



2

   

 

 

 

  

We want to hear from you! 
  
Any comments, thoughts, or questions you 
may have please email us at 
empirewind@equinor.com. We're dedicated 
to ensuring our projects are developed with 
continuous dialogue and feedback from our 
communities. 

 

 

  

 

   

  

    

 

 

 

  

 

Learn more at: 
www.empirewind.com 

  
Email us at: 

empirewind@equinor.com 
 

 

  
  
  
To unsubscribe click here 

   

 
 


